OFFICE OF THE COAL CONTROLLER
GOVT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF COAL
1, COUNCIL HOUSE STREET, KOLKATA-700 001.
Ph. No. 2248 5468 Email:- coalcont-wb(@nic.in

F.No. CC/MCPS/Ardhagram/2015-16/32 Date:-15.05.2018
Notice

The undersigned is directed to say that M/s. Shyam Steel Mfg. Ltd
(Formerly Sova Ispat Ltd) vide office letter No. SSML/Escrow/CC/03/01
dt. 22.03.2018 had submitted an application for refund of balance
amount of money deposited in “Mine Closure Escrow A/C of M/s. Shyam
Steel Mfg. Ltd (Formerly Sova Ispat Ltd) for Ardhagram Coal Block. This
office vide letter dated 05.10.2017 had released an amount of Rs. 108.27
lakhs (80% of deposited amount including interest as on 30.6.2017 i.e.
Rs. 135.34 lakhs). After scrutiny of the application submitted by M/s.
Shyam Steel Mfg. Ltd (Formerly Sova Ispat Ltd) and Bank statement
received from Punjab National Bank, LCB , the Technical Committee of
CCO (HQ), Kol has recommended for reimbursement of balance amount
of Rs. 30.79262/- Lakhs plus interest accured upto the date of release
of fund for the said project.

Before release of fund, it is brought to the notice that if any
comments/views by any stake holder of Ardhagram coal Project arises,
they are invited to submit the same to the Office of the Coal Controller,
Kolkata within 15 days positively from the date of issue of the said
notice after which no submission will be accepted.

This issues with the approval of Coal Controller.
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(A.Lahiri)
Director (CCO)



